
NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 
 

Meeting Cancellation 
 

 
 

THE REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING  
OF 

THE INDUSTRIAL DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY OF THE CITY OF YUMA,  
ARIZONA WILL NOT BE HELD TUESDAY, JULY 18, 2023,  

DUE TO LACK OF QUORUM.  THE NEXT MEETING WILL BE  
SCHEDULED FOR TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 19, 2023, 

AT 1:30 P.M. IN CONFERENCE ROOM #190. 
 

Should you need any further information,  
please contact Trevor T. White at (928) 783-8321 

 
 


